SOUTH NATION ARCHERY SUPPLY
CLASS REGISTRATION POLICY 
Beginner Classes Registration:
Part 1:

Effective 2022-01-01, all first-time registrants will be required to pre-pay session fees when they pre-register for beginner youth and/or adult classes.

IMPORTANT information to participants:
STUDENTS / PARENTS must supply us with an active credit card number, expiry date and security code, or pre-pay with e-transfer when registering for Friday night classes.
- There will be no reminder telephone call.  Please record the dates of your session and come to lesson #1 10-15 minutes early.
REFUND POLICY:  There is no refund for classes.  We endeavour to keep our class fees as low as possible so that families can afford to participate in the sport.  Therefore, SOUTH NATION ARCHERY SUPPLY will not provide refunds for missed sessions and/or classes.
Part 2:

If you are a returning student, or have signed up for multiple sessions, you are not required to pre-pay all sessions.  SOUTH NATION ARCHERY SUPPLY realises that life changes and that pressing matters may arise which preclude your participation in the sessions you signed up for.  

However, we must be advised in advance of your changed circumstances.
IMPORTANT information to participants:

In order to avoid credit card charges, returning STUDENTS / PARENTS must tell us they are cancelling all other pre-registrations NO LATER THAN the 6th week of Friday night classes in which they are currently registered.  E-transfer payments will be refunded via cheque.
- There will be no reminder telephone call.  Please record the dates of your session.
We regret to have to institute this policy.  However, SOUTH NATION ARCHERY SUPPLY is dealing with more no-shows while turning away other interested students.  
Thank you for your understanding and co-operation.

